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27th May 2025 

Mr. Mike & Mrs. Jacki Anderson, 
52A Consul Road,  
BROOKVALE, NSW, 2100 
 
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Anderson, 

 
Arborist Addendum: 

52A Consul Rd, Brookvale 
 

Blues Brothers Arboriculture has been instructed to provide a report addendum for 
development at the above address following receipt of Council Correspondence. 

This report references the following documents and correspondence: 

 Arboricultural Statement by the Author dated 23rd October 2023. 
 Northern Beaches Council Correspondence “Return of Application”; Reference 

Mod2025/0248, Dated 21st May 2025. 
 Updated Architectural suite of plans by H&C Design; Revision B, Dated 16th May 

2025. 

It is understood that conjecture regarding the compatibility with boundary privacy 
screens with Bushfire mitigation codes has occurred. 

Based on the supplied information, the proposed amended development is located 
outside of the TPZ areas of trees previously recommended for retention. 

It is recommended the development proceeds as proposed without restriction from an 
Arboricultural capacity. 

 

Should you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Gordon Blues 
Consulting Arborist (AQF 5) 
ISA Professional Member (Registration: 284147) 
Qualified TRAQ Consultant 
 
0439991122 


